
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to end current political crisis, form national service
government

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, called to invest in the promising

opportunities offered by Iraq in the field of construction and reconstruction on 21/9/2022, and

during the meeting with the Australian Ambassador to Baghdad, Mrs. Paula Elizabeth Ganly, H.E.

noted that Iraq is open to everyone in a way that achieves its interests and preserves its

sovereignty.

Regarding the Iraqi political reality, His Eminence called for an end to the political crisis

by resorting to the constitution, the law, and dialogue between the parties, pointing out that

the crisis has negatively affected the life and living reality of the Iraqi citizen, and it is

necessary to end it and form a government of national service.


